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Dear Twinners, 
 
The next Devon Twinning Circle meeting will be a General Meeting, hosted by Braunton 
Twinning Association, on Saturday 27th April at 2 pm in St Brannock’s church rooms, 
Church Street Braunton, EX33 2EL.  Lunch will be served at 12.30 pm.   
 
 
Lunch will be cottage pie and vegetables followed by a selection of desserts at a cost of 
£12 per person.  A vegetarian option will be available; please mention this if required 
when booking.  
Please contact Pat O’Hare on 01271 813534 or by email to pohare@photons.plus.com 
to book your lunch no later than April 5th and pay by BACS to Braunton Twinning 
Organisation, 20-68-15 account no. 53120406 with reference your name and association. 
If unable to pay by BACS, our hosts will accept payment on the day but you do need to 
book. 
Please let Pat know of any specific dietary requirements. 
 
Following the meeting there will be a speaker from a North Devon charity, Chemohero. 
 
And do remember your purse as there will be a chance to win yourself a prize in the 
raffle.  
 
 
St Brannock’s Church Rooms, Braunton can be accessed from the A 361 Ilfracombe 
Road.  It is only a few metres from the main road in Church Street, on the east side of the 
A 361.  There is limited space in the car park but plenty of on street parking available.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


